

ENGINEERING • 115 Executive Parkway, Suite 400 • Hudson, Ohio 44236 • (330) 342-1770

Date:

April 29, 2017

To:

Hudson City Council and Mayor Basil

From:

Thomas J. Sheridan, P.E., P.S., Asst. City Manager - City Engineer

C:

Jane Howington, City Manager

Frank Comeriato, Asst. City Manager

Re:

2017 Road Tour and Council Workshop Meeting Information

Summary of the meeting agenda:

Bring meeting to order:

Roll Call:

Meeting Agenda:

- 1. Current Road Condition. Current 2017 PCI Score = 70 following this year's program.
 - a. Based on \$1,250,000 budget in 2019 our PCI Score will drop 2-3 points. To remain at a 70 rating, the City needs to budget \$2,300,000/year in resurfacing and overlays based on the PCI software.
 - b. Additional funding?
 - c. Additional road patch funding?
 - d. Concrete overlays.
 - e. AMATS Funding.
 - i. Resurfacing program.
 - ii. STP funding guidelines changing.
 - f. Projects the City received grants for not in construction:
 - i. SR 91 N. Turn Lanes; Veterans Trail Phase 3; SR 91 and
 - g. Safety funding Application for S. Main St.
- 2. Connectivity for 2017.
 - a. Staff met with Council in April regarding this budgeted item and we will survey and review this sidewalk section (#15). Originates at Stoney Hill Drive (approximately) to the CVS Store along SR 91. Comments from the committee.
- 3. Other topics:
- 4. Adjournment.